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Website is coming 

 

 

 

MOREE 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

INVITE 

The project team working on the Moree Hospital Redevelopment are keen 

to meet with people from Country and those working in Aboriginal Health. 

We invite you along to an initial meeting to hear your thoughts and 

experiences to support a culturally safe and welcoming design. It would be 

greatly appreciated if you could RSVP if you can make it.  

Connecting with Country 

Date: Tuesday 22 February, 1.30-3.30pm 

Venue: Dhiiyaan Aboriginal Centre, 38 Balo Street 

Afternoon tea will be provided 
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